Prabhakar Patil Education Society’s

Arts,Commerce & Science College
Veshvi-Alibag

NOTICE

It is hereby notified that for ensuring a clean and
eco-friendly campus, all the staff and students of
college are requested not to bring their personal
vehicles to the college on 06t March (Friday),2020.
Your active co-operation is highly solicited.

(Note - Use of public transport instead of personal
vehicle, Save fuel and also reduce pollution.)




